
State Water Resources Control Board

REVISED
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT

PROPOSED ORDER FOR SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT AND STIPULATION  
FOR ENTRY OF ADMINISTRATIVE CIVIL LIABILITY ORDER,  

BENJAMIN B. MAGANA, JR.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State 
Water Board) will accept written comments on the Proposed Order for Settlement 
Agreement and Stipulation for Entry of Administrative Civil Liability Order, Benjamin B. 
Magana, Jr. The original signed version and the attachments are is available upon 
request. The Proposed Order is available for review at: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/public_notices/comments/index.html#year2023.

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS. Persons interested in the Proposed Order 
are encouraged to submit comments electronically. Comment letters must be received 
by 12:00 noon on December 18, 2023. Comment letters received after that deadline 
will not be accepted unless the State Water Board determines otherwise. Send 
comments to Courtney Tyler, Clerk to the State Water Board, by email at 
commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov (must be no more than 15 megabytes); fax at 
(916) 341-5620; or mail or hand delivery at:

Courtney Tyler, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board

P.O. Box 100, Sacramento, California 95812-2000 (mail)

1001 I Street, 24th Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814 (hand delivery)

Please also indicate in the subject line, “Comment Letter – Proposed Order Benjamin 
B. Magana, Jr.”

Please direct any questions about this notice to Mayumi Okamoto at (916) 341-5674 
327-0169 or via email at mayumi.okamoto@waterboards.ca.gov. 

November 17, 2023
Date        Courtney Tyler

Clerk to the Board
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